
Lebanon Conservation and Agriculture Commission 

Regular Meeting Minutes 

April 5, 2021 

Lebanon Town Hall 

 
 
 

Members present:  Marc Lang (Chair), Jan Fitter (Vice Chair), Alton Blodgett, Emery Gluck, 

Keith LaPorte, Ethan Stearns, Marc Wolf (Alternate) 

Absent:  John Slate, Dennis Goderre (Alternate), Michael Wolf (Student 

Representative)  

Also present:   Town Planner Philip Chester, John Drum 

 

 

I. Mr. Lang called the meeting to order at 4:31 p.m. and appointed Marc Wolf as a voting  

member. 

 

II.  Public Comment – None. 

 

III. Minutes.  

a. Motion made by Keith LaPorte, seconded by Jan Fitter, to approve the March 1,  

2021 meeting minutes. Motion unanimously approved. 

 

IV. Business.  

 a.  Rating of New Preservation Projects. None. 

b. Project Updates. Mr. Chester provided updates on the following projects. 

1.    2021 Farmers Market. 

2. CT RC&D Affordable Farm Project. Jeanne Davies called into meeting to  

request letter of support for a federal grant to implement the farm 

affordability project. 

3. Diana Dearborn, 94 acres, farmland preservation, Exeter Road. 

4. Matthew & Jennifer Williams, 55 acres, farmland preservation, Mack Rd. 

5. Andrews family, 107 acres, farmland preservation, Cook Hill Road.  

6. Ethan & Michelle Stearns, 98 acres, farmland preservation, Village Hill Rd. 

8. Lincoln & Amy Chesmer, 39 acres, farmland preservation, Exeter Road.  

 c. Discussion of Walter Stebner’s desire to donate land to town.  

d. Discussion of future of Girl Scout Camp. 

 

 

The Commission adjourned at 5:40 p.m. 

 
Philip S. Chester, AICP 

Town Planner 

4/6/21 

 

 


